Letter #17

Just before dawn- June 14.
We were all glad, weren't we, that the reunion occurred after four years in-stead of five?

We all anticipated a good time but we didn’t really know that it would be as good until we really
had it. Especially enjoyable when the jug was opened with the hearing from those who were
unable to be with us. It is my wish tonight that | may be with you all in 1916 but, if by any

chance | should not be, | extend to you all my heartiest greetings. Our allegiance to Father and
Mother Kinney has certainly been renewed and doubly so.

Winnefred Wennerstrum



